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8th March 2024 (22)

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all having a good week. 
 
Environment Cabinet 
 
Last term, the Environment Cabinet set a sustainable water poster competition. The cabinet then 
looked at all the posters and selected 3 to go through to the next stage. 
 
On Thursday 7th March, Esther (Prime Minister) and Sophia (Deputy Prime Minister) attended a meeting 
with 7 other schools in Connect Educational Trust. Each school selected 3 posters to enter the final, 
which represented the bioregional principles they are working to improve within their school. These are 
listed below 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Eversley children had designed posters to support our school and families being more sustainable with 
water. Below are the final three. 
 

   
                 Laila- 4KR                                        Narissa- 6B                                        Ermes-5BH 
 
 

                             

  



 
 

All enquiries via school office: office@eversley.enfield.sch.uk 

Aim High and Be Kind 
 

 
 
 
Congratulations to Ermes who won! He now has a voucher to 
spend from the Environment Cabinet and his poster will now 
be made into a professional poster together with the winners 
from the other schools. 

 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations! 
 
Congratulations to Melodi (5A) who passed her 
Grade 1 piano exam last week!  
 
Congratulations also to Alice (5A) who competed in 
the National Primary Cross Country Finals in 
Loughborough on Sunday and finished 5th in the Y5 
Girls race! 

 
There were 300 girls from across the country in her 

race so that’s pretty good going, especially as it was very, very muddy. 
 
Bird Box Competition 
 
Alice and the Environment Cabinet also organised the bird box competition and the whole school voted 
for the winner last week. Congratulations to Alan (5A) who made an amazing bird box!  Thank you to 
everyone who entered - they were all brilliant. They are currently displayed in classrooms and around 
the school and at the end of term the children can decide if they want to take them home or be kept in 
the school environment for birds to nest in.  
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Best wishes, 
 
Samantha Williams 
Headteacher 
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Red Nose Day 
 
Here it is again!  
 
This year Eversley is contributing to support this amazing event 
and it will take place on Friday 15th March. The children will be 
allowed to wear anything red e.g. red shoes or red hair, etc. We 
are asking or a minimum donation of £2. All the money that we 
raise will go to Comic Relief to help those in need.  
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to sell red noses this year. 
Happy Red Nose Day!!!  
 
Zoe and Christina (on behalf of the House and Vice Captains) 
 
 
 

 
 
Enfield Music Service Lessons at Eversley 

Parents are now able to renew and book music lessons and activities for Summer 2024 from the Music 
Store: https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicstore. The deadline for bookings lessons and hire is 10th 
March 2024. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicstore
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Forest School News 

Another muddy week at Forest school, the Kingfishers got the worst of it but they were super resilient 
and got on with exploring the site. We did try to encourage the children to make necklaces for Mother's 
Day, but most of the children just wanted to run around and explore - I can't say I blame them! 
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Forest School News contd… 

 

For years 3 and 4, the rain held off and the children made Mother's Day cards.  Using the Hapa Zome 
technic, which is putting a flower or a leaf inbetween two pieces of fabric and gently tapping the top 
with a mallet to make the pigments of the plant, make a print on the fabric. The print was then glued 
onto a card which was further decorated with craft material.  

As always the children were super good, especially the year 4's who had the added extra of participating 
on World Book Day! 

Thank you to team Kingfisher, year 3 and year 4 for your support! 

Little Miss Sunshine AKA Anna Reekie - Forest School Lead 
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Well done to the pupils who received a Thank You Certificate for making 

Eversley a better place by demonstrating one of our Eversley Values  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Our value for the month of March is    

Tolerance 

 
One of the areas the school is working hard to improve is the attendance of children at Eversley Primary School. 
The United Nation Convention on the rights of the child entitles them to a Right to Education (Article 28). If the 

attendance drops below 95%, this could potentially affect any future Ofsted judgement, as well as children missing 
vital learning which reduces their chances of success.  Please help us to continue the upward trend by ensuring 

your child comes to school every day and on time. 

 

The overall school attendance to date is 95.75% 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You Certificates 
1C Ava & Saskia 4E Krish & Myla 

1M Aris & Keira 4SE Havana & Isa 

2N Alper & Issac 5BH Hannah &   Joshua  
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Congratulations to the following superstars  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Superstars 
1C Eli H 4E Albie 

1M Ariana 4SE Wasi 

2G Arin & Duana 5BH Hugo  

2N Emre 6B James 

2PS Eva  6K Rowan 

3P Joshua 6L Ledion 
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Monday 11th March 8.30am-3.00pm Class 3C Trip to River Lee Country Park 

Wednesday 13th March 8.30am-3.00pm Classes 3D & 3P Trip to Rive Lee Country Park 

Friday 15th March   Red Nose Day (Children can wear anything red!) 

Monday 18th March 9.00am Class 2G Performance to Parents (The Dinosaur with the Loudest Roar) 

Monday 18th March 4.00pm-6.30pm Parent Consultations (In School) - Woodpecker Class Only 

Tuesday 19th March 9.00am Class 2N Performance to Parents (The Dinosaur with the Loudest Roar) 

Tuesday 19th March 5.00pm-7.30pm Parent Consultations (In School) - All Classes 

Wednesday 20th March 9.00am Class 2PS Performance to Parents (The Dinosaur with the Loudest Roar) 

Thursday 21st March 8.45am Year 3 Recorder Concert to Parents (Junior Hall) 

Thursday 21st March 4.00pm-6.30pm Parent Consultations (In School) - All Classes except Woodpecker 

Thursday 21st & Friday 22nd March   EPSA Easter Egg Hunt (payment deadline 14th March) 

Friday 22nd March **NEW DATE** EPSA Quiz Night 

Tuesday 26th March 9.00am-9.45am Class 4SE Performance to Parents (Jnr Hall) 

Tuesday 26th March   Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop 

Tuesday 26th March 1.00pm - 2.30pm Choir at Millfield (Select Children Only) 

Wednesday 27th March 9.00am-9.45am Class 4E Performance to Parents (Jnr Hall) 

Wednesday 27th March 2.00pm-2.45pm Class 4KR Performance to Parents (Jnr Hall) 

Wednesday 27th March   Break up for Easter Holidays (normal time) 

Thursday 28th March School Closed Inset Day - School Closed to Children 

Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April School Closed Easter Holiday 

Please remember to book your child’s school meals before returning to school 

Monday 15th April   Return to School 

Tuesday 16th April   Reception Classes Hearing Tests 

Wednesday 17th - Friday 19th April    Year 5 Trip to France 

Thursday 18th April   Reception Classes Hearing Tests 

Wednesday 24th & Thursday 25th April   Class & Sports Team Photography 

Tuesday 30th April   Reception Classes Hearing Tests 

Thursday 2nd May School Closed Local Elections 

Friday 3rd May   Year 4 Trip to Neasden Temple 

Monday 6th May School Closed May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th - Friday 31st May School Closed Summer Half Term 

Please remember to book your child’s school meals before returning to school 

Monday 3rd June   Return to School 

Monday 3rd - Friday 7th June   Year 6 Residential Trip to Kingswood 

Monday 24th June **NEW DATE** EPSA Happy Bags Collection (drop off at either gate) 

Thursday 11th & Friday 12th July   Year 4 Residential Trip to Phasels Wood Activity Centre 

Friday 12th July - Save The Date evening event Year 6 Leavers Party - Full Info to Follow 
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